
 

 

CHOW.270/2024 

12 February 2024  
 

Subject:   Notification of the Signing of a memorandum of understanding to install solar projects totaling 
more than 30MW  

To:    The President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand.   
 

  Chow Steel Industries Public Company Limited “the Company”) would like to inform that on 9 
February 2024, Chow Energy Public Company Limited (“Subsidiary”) has signed a Memorandum of 
Understanding   with Thai Union to create “Good Health, an Abundant Sea, Healthy Living and Healthy Oceans” 
to develop and install more than 30 MW of solar power projects for Thai Union’s partners nationwide, which is 
equivalent to electricity consumption of approximately 10,000 households.  

 
The project arose from the determination of both parties to harness the concept of sustainable 

development, or ESG (Environment, Social, and Governance), which emphasizes the importance of doing 
business in three main areas of responsibility: the environment, our society, and good governance. In turn, 
these guiding principles aims to transition the business to a low-carbon organization and reduce greenhouse 
gas emissions. The Company will be responsible for developing solar projects for Thai Union’s supply chain 
network. Each project will be tailored according to the consumption of each partner. The goal is to maximize 
the use of solar eagerly and achieve the highest possible benefits for the partners.  
 

The Construction scheduled to be completed within the year 2024.  
 

Please be informed accordingly.  
 

Yours faithfully,  
 
 

(Mr.Anavin Jiratomsiri) 
Chief Executive Officer 

 


